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Welcome to the seventh edition of the Business Club 
newsletter

We’re celebrating a huge milestone this year as Lindsey Lodge turns 30! 

After five years of fundraising by the local community, our day care 
centre, now known as the Wellbeing Centre, was opened in 1992 by 
The Duchess of Norfolk. Ten years later, in 2002, Her Majesty the Queen 
and Prince Phillip cut the ribbon on our 10-bed Inpatient Unit. Here 
in 2022, we’re delighted to be opening six brand new beds, as well as 
piloting a 24/7 palliative care advice line, called ‘The Butterfly Line’, which 
really demonstrates how we’ve responded to the growing need for our 
specialist services over the years.

As a Business Club member, you’re already part of this important year as 
we celebrate 30 years of care. In this edition, you’ll find all of the other 
ways we’re saying #CheersFor30Years and how else you can get involved.

Thank you to everyone who attended the last 
Business Club meeting and a special thanks to 
Cleatham Hall for kindly hosting the event. 

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 11 May 
from 2.30pm until 4.30pm at Lindsey’s Meet 
& Eat, we hope you can join us!

We're celebrating 30 years of care #CheersFor30Years

Lindsey Lodge Hospice & Healthcare is planning a whole host of activities 
and events to mark its three-decade milestone, and is inviting supporters 
of all ages to join in with the celebrations, which coincide with its biggest 
expansion project in over 20 years.

Lindsey Lodge Chief Executive Karen Griffiths said: “After five years of 
fundraising by the local community, our day care centre, now known as the 
Wellbeing Centre, was opened in 1992 by The Duchess of Norfolk.

“Ten years later, in 2002, Her Majesty the Queen and Prince Philip cut the ribbon on our 10-bed 
Inpatient Unit. Here in 2022, we’re delighted to be opening six brand new beds, as well as piloting 
a 24/7 palliative care advice line, called ‘The Butterfly Line’, which really demonstrates how we’ve 
responded to the growing need for our specialist services over the years.”

The Burringham Road-based charity has launched a ‘Cheers for 30 years!’ campaign, with an 
ambitious £300k target, which aims to encourage local people to get involved with the birthday 
celebrations and help raise the much needed funds required to run its services. To provide some 
inspiration, its Fundraising Team have published a ‘30 ways to support Lindsey Lodge guide’ on its 
website and social media channels.

Karen added: “We hope people will get behind the ‘Cheers for 30 years!’ fundraising campaign, 
which will help to ensure we continue to develop and expand our services not just now, but for 
the next 30 years, and establish Lindsey Lodge as a specialist end of life provider across North 
Lincolnshire.” More here

BIG BIRTHDAY 
BASH SATURDAY 
18 JUNE
Join us at our Big 
Birthday Bash 
to celebrate 30 
Years of Lindsey 
Lodge!

Lindsey Lodge 
has been 
providing 
specialist end 
of life care and 
support to local 
patients and their 
families since 
opening in 1992. We are taking a day out this 
Summer to celebrate this huge milestone so 
come and enjoy the ultimate day out at our 
family friendly festival.

Have a spin on the fairground rides, enter 
your beloved furry friend in the dog show, 
listen to some live music and enjoy some 
delicious food. You can also come and join 
us in the beer tent to sample our exclusive 
Lindsey Lodge Special Blend 'Cheers for 30 
Years' ale! Tickets here

GLOW WALK 
FRIDAY 9 
SEPTEMBER
We're inviting 
walkers to get 
up and glow 
on Friday 9 
September 
as part of our 
30th birthday 
celebrations.

The Glow Walk 
is part of a 
number of 
fundraising 
events to 
support Lindsey Lodge’s ‘Cheers for 30 years!’ 
campaign, which has an ambitious £300k 
target, and aims to encourage local people 
to get involved with the birthday celebrations 
and help raise the much needed funds 
required to run its services. As well as pre-
event live music and a fun warm up, glow 
walkers are encouraged to literally light up 
the night with their outfits and accessories.

Book here

https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/news/lindsey-lodge-says-cheers-for-30-years!/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/big-birthday-bash/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/glow-walk-2022-(1)/
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1. Big Birthday Bash

2. Donate

3. Lottery

4. Book a talk with fundraising team

5. Moonlight Masquerade Ball

6. Retail - spend £30

7. Retail - Donate pre loved items

8. Meet & Eat

9. Buy merchandise

10. Become a regular giver

11. Raise £30 to become a Hospice Hero

12. Host your own birthday bash

13. Leave a legacy

14. Celebrate a milestone with donations

15. Request a hamper

16. Become a sponsor

17. Take on a challenge 

18. Face your fears

19. Become a Business Club member

20. Host a collection tin

21. Join us at St Hughs for a celebration

22. Exhibition - take a look back through archives

23. Become a charity partner

24. Share a memory of Lindsey Lodge

25. Follow us on social media

26. Register for Glow Walk 2022

27. Sign up to one of our car boot sales

28. Volunteer your time

29. Remember Me Garden

30. Superdraw
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CHEERS FOR A CHALLENGE!

Lindsey Lodge receive £20k boost thanks to 
Singleton Birch
We’ve been given a £20k boost thanks to a big-hearted 
Barnetby-based quarry giant. Lindsey Lodge Hospice 
and Healthcare are the lucky recipients of the funds after 
Singleton Birch wavered their fee for a mineral processing 
trial at their site conducted by Mining Machinery 
Developments (MMD) for Anglo American Plc. More here

Thanks to Barry Fenton Insurance
Thank you to Barry Fenton Insurance for donating 
chocolates and Easter eggs to Lindsey Lodge, for us to 
fill up our popular hampers which are raffled off by local 
businesses raising much needed funds for the hospice. If 
you’d like to display a hamper in your business to support 
Lindsey Lodge click here

Jamie Hickson UPVC LTD boosts funds
A big thank you to Jamie Hickson UPVC LTD for donating 
£1,120 to Lindsey Lodge. Jamie donates 5% of his net 
profit each year to the hospice and we are so grateful for 
his support. 

Scunthorpe United FC raise £1,807
A huge thanks to everyone at Scunthorpe United FC for 
raising £1,807.50 for Lindsey Lodge following a series 
of fundraisers over the last few months. This is a great 
example of a local club supporting a local charity and we 
are extremely grateful! More here

Scunthorpe Fire Station host coffee morning
Thank you to Scunthorpe Fire Station for hosting a coffee 
morning in aid of Lindsey Lodge and Words Count.

Thanks to Symes Bains Broomer for coming along and 
showing their support, and to Greggs on Glebe Road for 
providing some last minute supplies!

https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/big-birthday-bash/
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/Cheersfor30Years
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/play/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/book-a-fundraising-talk/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/moonlight-masquerade-ball-2022/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/retail/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/retail/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/meet-eat-30th-birthday/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/merchandise/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/donations/regular-giving/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/hospice-heroes/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/host-your-own-birthday-bash/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/leave-a-legacy/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/celebrate-a-milestone/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/30th-campaign-hampers/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/different-ways-to-raise-funds/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/challenge-with-lindsey-lodge/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/challenge-with-lindsey-lodge/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/different-ways-to-raise-funds/lindsey-lodge-hospice-business-club/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/host-a-collection-tin/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/st-hugh-s-celebration/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/exhibition/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/different-ways-to-raise-funds/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/share-a-memory/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/home/follow-us-on-social-media/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/glow-walk-2022-(1)/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/car-boot-sale-may-2022/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/about-us/volunteering/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/remember-me-garden/
https://www.lindseylodgehospice.org.uk/support-us/events/30th-birthday-superdraw/
http://tinyurl.com/4tzhkx83
https://tinyurl.com/3f8rje57
https://www.scunthorpe-united.co.uk/news/2022/april/iron-raise-funds-for-lindsey-lodge-hospice/?fbclid=IwAR1E66U2Gt5Dlejb5NDmJska3b3ITV4ZLPVt_8WKZArB9k59qh2dFkdbTPE
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Symes Bains Broomer celebrate their employees
Symes Bains Broomer Solicitor, one of Lindsey Lodge’s Brand 
Partners would like to take the opportunity to celebrate some 
of their employees in this edition.

They said: “Firstly, Charmayne Lloyd-Williams for her hard 
work and caring nature she shows towards her colleagues. 
You cannot spend any time in Charmayne’s company without 
feeling uplifted. 

“Secondly, as a firm we like to encourage progression, Molly-
Mae who works within our Wills & Probate department 
as a secretary has recently started a new role as a Trainee 
Paralegal/Solicitor and Alisha Parkinson, who started with us 
in July 2021 as our Receptionist has progressed to become a 
Personal Assistant to the Office Manager, Carli Neal. 

“We wish them both the best of luck in their new job roles 
and look forward to their future with us at SBB.”

Pam and Jayde set to take to the skies
Business Club member Pam from Pam’s Minibus is taking on 
our Wing Walk challenge with her daughter Jayde on 5 June. 
A big thank you to them both for their fantastic support, we 
hope they enjoy the challenge. If you’d like to sponsor them 
click here 

https://justgiving.com/fundraising/pam-jayde-wing-walk


40 years!

Serving the 
community for

more than
barryfenton.co.uk01724 487718

99-103 Mary Street, Scunthorpe, DN15 6LA

Contact

Your local
insurance
specialists.
Why not pop in and
talk to us face to face?
 
✔ Commercial insurance
✔ Property Owners insurance
✔ Car and Home insurance
✔ Travel insurance
✔ Plus much more
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